
 

PRAYER FOR  
CHRISTIAN UNITY 

WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

Thursday, January 22 
             at 7:00 pm 

 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church  

1004 Greenwood Street, Evanston 
(corner of Greenwood and Maple) 

 

Parking at St. Mary’s (at Lake and Maple) and 
First Presbyterian (1427 Chicago Ave.) 

 
This ecumenical worship service  

Is based on the scripture verse “Jesus said 
to her, ‘Give Me a Drink’” (John 4: 7) and 

celebrates the annual worldwide  
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity.  

 
Special music by a multi-congregation 

choir and soloists.   
(Choir Rehearsal at 6 pm.) 

 
Preacher: Rev. Dr. Karen E. Mosby  
of Second Baptist Church of Evanston  

 
All are welcome! 

 
 
 

Participating  
Evanston  
Churches 
Include: 

 

Ebenezer AME 

First Presbyterian 

Fisher Memorial AME Zion 

Grace Lutheran 

Mt. Pisgah Ministry 

New Hope CME 

Northminster Presbyterian 

NU Alice Millar Chapel 

Second Baptist 

St. James Armenian  

St. Mark’s Episcopal  

St. Mary’s Catholic 

St. Nicholas Catholic 

St. Paul’s Lutheran 
 
  

 


